SeSe "BARRWHIN"

Since writing to the Owners of this ship on the
22nd July regarding the fitting of W.T. bulkheads in shelter
ttween decks, further instructions have been recelved 1n
regard to the drainage of the 'tween deck spaces formed by
the extension of these bulkheads, and the Owners should be
informed in the terms of the third paragraph of the
Secretary's letter of the 30th July.
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